
I am writing to strongly object to this DA. 
I am horrified that once again this precious unique area in Sydney is under threat. 
This proposed development is in the headwaters of Manly Dam and would affect the water 
quality downstream. So far this is the cleanest fresh water in Sydney. Please do not allow this 
development which will affect water quality. Also there are many plant and animal species in 
Manly Dam War Memorial Park which should be protected. 
We are in a time of mass extinctions and should be doing all we can to save our environment. 
Sincerely 
Helen Kvelde
4 Riverview drive 
Wingham 
2429
0412222674
Previously lived in Manly Vale 
Sent from my iPhone
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